
Hoback Village 
 

We do not believe this plan would support our community and would have a profound negative
impact on the environment. It would also impact quality of life for both animals and is very
concerning for air quality and the health of the members of this community. We do not support this.
We ask that you please deny this permit so we can be intentional and thoughtful about preserving
Bondurant and it's environment and residents.


